
 

 

NOTICE  
PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF EAST HADDAM 
BONE MILL ROAD BRIDGE DESIGN 

& 
TROWBRIDGE ROAD LAND EXCHANGE 

GRANGE HALL 
7:00 PM 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 29, 2016 
 
 

An informational public hearing will be held for the purpose of discussing two projects: 
 

 The design proposal for the repair of Bone Mill Road Bridge. Design Consulting 
Engineers Wengell, McDonnell and Costello will be present for presentation and 
questions. 
 

 The exchange of a 19,674+/- square foot portion of the real property owned by 
the Town of East Haddam on the west side of Trowbridge Road with a street 
address of 73 Clark Gates Road, identified as Assessor's Lot 59 on Map 75, for a 
19,674+/- square foot portion of the real property owned by Joseph Darmanin 
and Mary Darmanin on the west side of Trowbridge Road, identified as 
Assessor's Lot L001 on Map 82, all as more particularly shown on a map or plan 
entitled "Plan of Proposed Land Exchange Between Mary & Joseph Darmanin 
and the Town of East Haddam" prepared by Swamp Yankee Survey LLC and 
dated November 22, 2015. 

 
For more information call the First Selectman’s Office, (860) 873-5021. 
 
Dated this 18th day of February, 2016 
 
       Mark B. Walter, First Selectman 
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